
Areas marked in dark blue lines depict where the majority of water 
chestnuts were pulled from the pond by two NRC summer interns, 

& C SC GEric Kloss & Chris Pineau, WPSC member Rebecca Gates and son, 
Ben, Co-chairs, Charlie Simpson & Joanne Loynd and another 

volunteer named Tim Regan July 29, and August 5, 2008



Water Chestnuts Galore



A boat load ~ We emptied the loads into a DPW truck that hauled 
the chestnuts to the land fill at the end of the day.y


